
 

ADDENDUM No. 1 
 

Request for Qualifications  
As-Needed Hazardous Materials Abatement Contracting Services 2020 

 
Sourcing Event ID 0000004485 

 
October 16, 2020 

 

The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) with Sourcing Event ID 0000004485 is 
amended in accordance with the following Addendum No. 1. 

CHANGES TO THE RFQ: 

1. Proposal Due Date 

The due date for proposal submittal has been postponed by 4 weeks.  
Proposals are due by 2:00PM on December 2, 2020.  All subsequent dates on 
the schedule shall be adjusted accordingly. 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS: 

          (Questions were paraphrased for clarity.) 
Q1: My firm currently holds a Class A – General Engineering Contractor License, but not 

Class B – General Building Contractor License.  Do we meet the qualifications for 
this RFQ?  Can the RFQ be expanded to include Class A Contractors? 
 

A1: Sorry, No.  Please see Minimum Qualifications under Section IV – Evaluation and 
Selection Criteria, A. Minimum Qualifications (MQ’s) starting on page 18 of the RFQ.  
This RFQ is specifically for Hazardous Materials Abatement contractors with Class B 
license.  However, SF Public Works has a separate pool of environmental contractors 
with Class A license.  Please contact the Contract Manager for more information. 
 

 

 

 


